
DONATIONS NEEDED FOR 
Harvest Bazaar Class Baskets 

November 10 and 11 
 
 
 

Dear Holy Redeemer School Parents, 
 

The annual Harvest Bazaar is Friday, Nov. 10, and Saturday, 
Nov. 11. Each year our parents generously donate items to 
create class baskets for this event.  This year, the baskets will 
be auctioned off.  To assist with this fundraiser, we are asking for your donations for the 
following class baskets:  
 

 

  Pre-Kindergarten Baking with Kids Basket – baking mixes, frosting, kids’ mixing utensils, 
measuring cups, aprons, cookbook, recipes, cookie cutters, etc. 

  Kindergarten Pamper Mom Basket – bubble bath, lotions, body spray, manicure 
items, candles, chocolates, etc. 

 
  1st and 2nd Grades Summer Fun Basket – beach towels, beach toys, sunblock, yard games, 

balls, pool toys, rafts, picnic items, etc. 
 

  3rd and 4th Grades Boy’s Basket – baseball cards, matchbox cars, games, hats, sports balls, 
legos, books, movies, card games, etc. 

 
  5th and 6th Grades Girl’s Basket – hair accessories, bath gels, body lotions, games, jewelry, 

books, craft items, pencils, markers, pens, wall art, etc. 
 

  7th and 8th Grades Gift Card Basket – Starbucks, iTunes, Target, Gamestop, movie, fast 
food, etc. 

 
 
 

When donating a gift card, please put it in an envelope to make sure is does not get lost. If you 
have an item you would like to donate that is a different theme from the one assigned, please 
have your child bring it in, and we will make sure it gets to the appropriate basket.   Also, if you 
have a large basket you’d like to donate, please contact Amanda Krot at abreen83@verizon.net.  
 

 
 

DONATIONS ARE DUE BY NOVEMBER 3th  
 

mailto:abreen83@verizon.net

